
Friday, October 23rd
12:30 p.m.

at 3682 West Marginal Way  
(along the west side waterfront under the bridge)

For more Information:
please contact Carby Resendez at 684-8297

or via e-mail at carbina.resendez@seattle.gov  

“Jeanette Williams Memorial Bridge”““Jeaanetttteee WWilllliaaammms MMMemmmooorrial BBBriiidggeee”

The city of Seattle invites you to a ceremonial renaming of the 

to the 
West Seattle BridgeWWWWWeeest SSeeaaattttttleee BBBrrridddggee

Please join Councilmember
Tom Rasmussen,
the Seattle Department of Transportation, 
and the friends and family of
Jeanette Williams for this special event.


